Rafi Miah

From: I

Sent: 10 February 2022 12:09

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Murphy's Yard Development
PA 2021/3225/P

| write to object to the above PA. |strongly urge you to reject this PA

The mass and density of the proposed tower blocks is excessive and will impact negatively
on the openness and views from the Heath. The Heath is a prized location in this area, and
should be treated as such. This application is contrary to these aims. The protection and
visual amenity on and around the Heath is my major concern.

| also believe that there are issues around affordable housing, and green spaces around
the blocks.

Please ensure that these issues are addressed.
Jo Konrad

13c Wedderburn Road
NW3 5QS



